
Sayyid Al-Hakeem urges people to be optimistic, recognize Gulf 25
significance

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met Sheik Khalid Al-Attar, Sheikh

of the Sarai clan, on 23/2/2023, with several dignitaries and sheiks of this genuine clan and

other genuine Wasit clans. H.E. recalled the common history and the stations filled with giving

throughout  Iraq's  recent  history.  H.E.  illustrated  the  complexities  of  Iraq's  political

landscape  at  the  previous  stage,  indicating  that  Iraq’s  crises  were  the  result  of  a

misunderstanding of the situation and of agendas that attempted to disrupt Iraq's reality.

His eminence called to observe the positives of the Gulf Cup 25 and the vision of the Arab and

Gulf surroundings of the new positive Iraqi reality while urging to spread optimism and

positivity and raise the moral status of Iraqi society. H.E. held social leaders, including

sheiks and dignitaries of clans, responsible for this mission.


